The following was agreed at the Parents' Association AGM.

There were nineteen parents as well as Katherina Broderick, Eileen Counihan ,Anne Brosnan
and Carmel Kelly present.

All parents were thanked for their attendance.

Claire Commins of Study Focus spoke to the parents about study skills.

Parents were reminded of study skill workshops on Oct 18t in school.

Siun Twomey updated the parents on the activities by the Student Council.
Carmel Kelly agreed to be chairperson of the association for the coming year

Karen Kennelly agreed to review policies for the year ahead.

E.Counihan reminded parents of the importance of our school lotto.

E.Counihan explained to parents about policies to be reviewed this year.



